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=wz: POLYSTYRENE “FOAM” BAN

Effective January 1, 2025
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Effective January 1, 2025, the City of South San Francisco will prohibit the
retail sale of expanded or extruded polystyrene (EPS) foam food service
ware (e.g. foam plates, bowls, cups, lids, trays). These products are
sometimes referred to as EPS or Styrofoam™ and may have a #6 resin
code on the bottom and are white in color. The purpose of the ordinance
is to reduce polystyrene foam food ware in waterways and improve
water quality and protect our community’s health against microplastics.

More information and helpful tools for retailers may be found at:
www.ssf.net/foam

Have questions? Please contact Christina Fernandez at
christina.fernandez@ssf.net or (650) 877-8502



